
F Licensing Committee 
710 Wednesday, 18th June, 2014 

Revocation of Street Trading Licences – Fountain Lane/Fountain Street 

The Committee was reminded that, at its meeting on 19th March, it had agreed 
that it was minded to revoke Stationary Street Licences held by Mr. J. Kerr, in respect of 
the designated sites at Fountain Lane and Fountain Street and agreed that he be invited 
to make representation to the Committee regarding its decision.    

The Committee was advised further that, since that decision, all outstanding 
payments had now been made and a representative for Mr. Kerr was in attendance 
should the Committee wish to receive her.   

After discussion, the Committee agreed to rescind its decision of 19th March and 
agreed further not to revoke the Street Trading Licences held by Mr. J. Kerr for Fountain 
Lane and Fountain Street.   
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